The petition of the undersigned, Dr. Ralph Behrens of Fruitvale, British Columbia, states that:

We allege Bill 36 passed by the Legislature fundamentally alters the relationship between the Ministry of
Health and health professions in British Columbia. We further allege that Bill 36 will alter the relationship
between licensees and patients. And we allege an appropriate Bill to reform the changes in this
relationship must involve health profession licensees, their respective colleges, and the government in a
democratic and meaningfully collaborative way. Therefore, we request that the Legislative Assembly take
steps to repeal the Act.

Dated 16th day of December, 2022.
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